Rosenberg Corey

From: Lisa Baker <bakerproperty52@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:33 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

If you want to shrink the pool of rental units available and thereby drive the cost of renting up, this bill is the way to do
it. Rental owners will sell and pocket their prices.

There is only one cure for high rents and that's an Increase in supply. Open land for building and reduce government
fees on new construction! Or you can vote for this bill and explain it to the homeless.

Sent from my iPhone

Lisa Baker
Broker/Realtor
ReMax Equity Group
503-476-5411



